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MELKSHAM URBAN DISTRICT COUNCIL 
THE TOWN HALL 

1940 - 1944 
 

 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATIONS FOR COUNCIL HOUSES 
 

To enable the Housing Committee to be in possession of up-to-date information it has been decided to cancel all 
existing applications for Council Houses, and in consequence thereof all persons desiring to renew their applications 
should do so by the 31

st
 instant. 

 
1

st
 October, 1941 

C. J. Barrington 
Clerk of the Council 


